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Question No. 70

Senator Barnett asked the following question at the hearing on 25 May 2010:

Has the Australian Law Council written to the government expressing its concern on the demise of
the ARC? If so, could you provide a copy of the correspondence and also the government’s
response?

The answer to the honourable senator’s question is as follows:

On 13 May 2010, Glenn Ferguson, President of the Law Council of Australia, wrote to the
Attorney-General about the operation of the Administrative Review Council. The Attorney-General
responded to this letter on 21 June 2010.

A copy of both these letters is provided.






